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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Colour content in RDA 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks CILIP for this proposal. We don’t agree with the proposal in this form and have the 
following comments. 
 
Basically, we consider a diminution of the instructions under 7.17 as very useful. However, we do 
not consider the two terms „monochrome“ and „polychrome“ in 7.17.1.3 as a good alternative for 
the existing rules – at least not for the German-speaking community having the translation in 
mind. 
 
The examples under 7.17.1.4 are not in line with the proposed changes. Most of the examples refer 
to the newly proposed alternative under 7.17.1.3. 
 
 


